



GRIFFITH CLUB of AMERICA

GRIFFITH ENTHUSIASTS,

My name is Steve Ferron and having recently received all known records pertaining to the Griffith club from Dr. Harms, I have taken over as club director. Hopefully, I'll be able to direct the club as well as Dr. Harms did and under my direction, provide a greater exposure of the club marque, and to better provide as to the needs of the club members. If you have any questions please feel free to call me at, (213) 372-9280 for a prompt response.

The primary purpose of the club is to link together people who share a common interest—the Griffith automobile. Owners who are interested in club events, parts, information, or events of other clubs, which we are invited to, or as an enthusiast who may not presently own a Griffith or TVR but is interested in sharing the enthusiasm for a little-known-bit-of automotive history-the Griffith.

The monthly newsletter (I can't remember when I received my last one) will be mailed bi-monthly. A schedule is included of both cutoff dates for Items you may wish to contribute, such as, articles, classified ads, activities in your area, and a newsletter mailing schedule. Please return the enclosed membership form as soon as possible so that I may include your name in the national directory which will be sent in the second newsletter. All members will have a yearly anniversary date of April 1 each year. Anyone who joins the club at a date other than April 1 will have their dues pro-rated accordingly.

The Shelby American National Convention will be held this year in Anaheim, California, on August 16-19,1984. Would you be interested in attending a National Griffith convention either proceeding or coinciding with the SAAC convention?



Steve Ferron, *President*2211 Pullman Lane
Redondo Beach, CA 90278
(213) 372-9280

GRIFFITH CLUB of AMERICA

If so, would you prefer it to be in Anaheim, or between Anaheim and the East Coast. The advantage we have of having our convention coinciding both in location and date with the Shelby Convention is that we can share with minimal expense all of their activities such as, parts swap, open track racing, drag racing, and banquet. If you're interested, please indicate on the postcards that have been enclosed, or phone me.

Together with your help and enthusiasm, we can bring the club and car marque to a level equally as prestigious as the Shelby club.

Looking forward to hearing from you

STEVE FERRON
PRESIDENT

SF/cm enclosure



Steve Ferron, President 2211 Pullman Lane Redondo Beach, CA 90278 (213) 372-9280

GRIFFITH CLUB of AMERICA

The newsletter will be mailed on these dates;

April 15
June 15
August 15
October 15
December 15
February 15

The deadline for enclosures are;

March 24 for April 15th issue
May 24 for June 15th issue
July 24 for August 15th issue
September 24 for October 15th issue
November 24 for December 15th issue
January 24 for February 15th issue

